Registration for seasonal taxi licenses opens Monday, 19 May
Friday, 16 May 2014 15:39

The period to request seasonal taxi licenses begins Monday, 19 May.

This is set to follow the publication of application guidelines in the upcoming edition of the
Official Bulletin of the Balearic Islands (BOIB), anticipated for Saturday, 17 May.

The same information will also be available starting Monday in the 'Perfil del Contractant'
section of the Formentera Island Council website. Click HERE to access the link.
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